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PROVIDER ALERT 
 

December 6, 2010 
 

Place of Service (POS) Retractions 
 
 

Pursuant to the November 23, 2010 Provider Alert regarding Place of Service codes,  
http://maryland.valueoptions.com/provider/alerts/112310-Important_Notice_Regarding_Place_of_Service_Codes.pdf, 
retractions of payment for claims submitted with POS codes not accepted by Medicaid will begin 
this week.   
 
The retractions will appear on next week’s Provider Summary Vouchers.  Providers may 
resubmit the claims using appropriate codes.  The acceptable codes can be accessed on our 
website, at http://maryland.valueoptions.com/provider/clin_ut/Maryland_Service_Grid.pdf. 
 
Resubmitted claims will not be denied for timely filing, but must be resubmitted, on paper, with a 
copy of this Provider Alert, within 30 days of this alert. 
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